
From: "Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 2/3/2017 3:36:36 PM
Subject: Kensington CC Update

Greetings Mayor and Council-

Crews on site are still working to determine the cause of the water leak on the grounds at Kensington Community 
Centre. The main centre itself remains open is not impacted.

The adjacent Community Hall has been vacated until a structural assessment can be completed to determine the 
extent of the damage to that building. The childcare programs housed in the Hall have been moved into the main 
community centre. The water to the adjacent “Cottage” building has been turned off as part of the exploratory 
work underway and programming has been temporarily moved to the main building as well. We expect the Cottage 
to be back in service later this afternoon. It will be sometime mid-next week before we have more information on 
the Community Hall.

Park Board staff are working with the CCA to ensure programming is adjusted and accommodated.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Best

Sadhu

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston | City Manager
City of Vancouver | 453 W 12th Avenue
Vancouver | BC V5Y 1V4
604.873.7627 | Sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca
Twitter: sadhuajohnston
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